EMAIL TO WHEABLE
NO RESPONSE

From: L B | |

Date: Tue, Aug 8, 2023 at 8:00 AM

Subject: Re: appointment inquiry

To: Wheable <wheable@whitepinecountynv.gov>

Good morning Mr. Wheable,

This is Leah Brown, Vice Chair of the RPC Board. Soas to avoid all the chatter, I just thought I'd reach
out directly to ask why it is you chose to appoint Mr. George Chachas to our board?

What was the reasoning behind that decision I suppose is the question. Was it intended as a joke?
Thank you,

Leah Brown
Vice Chair of the Regional Planning Commission
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